

Niagara Park Public School

Narara Valley Drive Niagara Park 2250 Ph. 43 283488; 43 283397 Fax. 43 291420

Email: niagarapk-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

December, 2023

REQUIREMENTS FOR YEAR 1 - 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

We recognise that parents/carers provide their children with a variety of resources for classroom use. We require the following items below be available for your child next year.

- 2 large glue sticks per term
- 2 boxes of tissues
- 2 x A4 size plastic document wallet for homework and home reading
- Library bag
- Labelled paint shirt
- Headphones/earphones

Students in Year 1 do not require pencil cases, as the school provides all necessary equipment.

Please label all items and clothing clearly with your child's name and class.

Thank you very much for your cooperation. We look forward to meeting you soon.

Yours sincerely,

Year 1 Teachers